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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 23, 2013

TO: Honorable Rodney Ellis, Chair, Senate Committee on Open Government
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB1368 by Davis (relating to contracts by certain state governmental entities that involve

the exchange or creation of public information. ), Committee Report 1st House,
Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require a contract between a state governmental entity and a nongovernmental
vendor involving the exchange or creation of public information to be drafted in consideration of
the requirements of public information statute and to contain a provision requiring the vendor to
make the information that is subject to disclosure available to the public.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, KKR
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